
The recent closing due to weather brought to our attention that there is no policy to address what 
compensation, if any, should be made to employees who lost hours they would have otherwise worked. 
We would like the Board to determine if employees scheduled to work days we were unexpectedly 
closed—or might be in the future—should be paid for their scheduled hours, or if you would like this 
situation handled in some other way.
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